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November 3, 2014

Melanie A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 452 — Homeland Towers, LL.C and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC
Application for Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the
Construction, Maintenance and Operation of a Telecommunications Facility
Located at 250 Canaan Road, Salisbury, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

This letter is in response to the Council’s request for information regarding Verizon
Wireless” interest in the tower site proposed in Docket No. 452, Verizon Wireless does have a
need for wireless service in Salisbury and the proposed Homeland Towers, LLC tower would
certainly help satisfy that need. Verizon Wireless does not, however, currently have a search
area budgeted for Salisbury and, therefore, cannot participate in the Docket No. 452 proceeding,

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, '

farig Fritt—

Kenneth C. Baldwin
KCB/kmd
Copy to: _
Sandy M. Carter
Mark Brauer
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